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BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 

  
 On October 15, 2011, N.E. Colorado Cellular, Inc., d/b/a 
Viaero Wireless (Viaero) filed a Second Application for Support 
from the E-911 Wireless Service Provider Grant Program 
(Application).  Notice of the Application was published in the 
Daily Record on October 27, 2011.  No petitions for intervention 
were filed.   
 
 In order to facilitate the review of the Application, a 
planning conference was held on December 12, 2011 at the 
Commission, 300 The Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln.   

 
As a result of the planning conference, several issues were 

decided.  Therefore, this order serves to memorialize those 
decisions and to provide a timeline for proceeding in this 
docket. 

 
Date Event
January 23, 2012 Review of Application and Recommendation by 

Enhanced Wireless 911 Advisory Board 
February 3, 2012 Deadline for filing of Prefiled Testimony by 

Applicant 
February 14, 2012 Hearing on the Application 

 
Hearing on this matter will be held on February 14, 2012, 

at 1:30 p.m. in the Commission Hearing Room/Library, 300 The 
Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska. 

 
If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed 

for attendance at the meeting, please call the Commission at 
(402) 471-3101.  For people with hearing/speech impairments, 
please call the Commission at (402) 471-0213 (TDD) or the 
Nebraska Relay System at (800) 833-7352 (TDD) or (800) 833-0920 
(Voice).  Advance notice of at least seven days is needed when 
requesting an interpreter. 
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IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Officer in the 

above-captioned matter that the foregoing schedule is hereby 
adopted. 

 
IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that a hearing in Application No. 

911-050.01 will be held on February 14, 2012, at 1:30 p.m. in 
the Commission Hearing Room/Library, 300 The Atrium, 1200 N 
Street, Lincoln, Nebraska. 

 
MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 12th day of 

December, 2011.  
 
 

 BY: ___________________________   
  Gerald L. Vap 
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IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Offi c er in the 
above-captioned matter that the foregoing schedule is hereby 
adopted. 

IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that a hearing in Application No. 
911-050.01 will be held on February 14, 2012, at 1:30 p.m. in 
the Commission Hearing Room/Library, 300 The Atrium, 1200 N 
Street, Linc oln, Nebraska. 

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Ne b ras ka, this 12th day of 
December, 2011. 
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